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Coaches Report 2014

Don Lindsay

Male Coach

What an amazingly exciting week with a wonderful group of fellow Coaches and Managers, as well as a hard working well disciplined group of bowlers. 
Special thanks to my roomy Peter whose company I have grown to enjoy, as well as our lengthy discussions on planning and execution of our plan.
Thanks to Amanda and Jaz for all your support and assistance with the team.

It was always going to be a strong opposition we would face from Vic and W.A., but our guys and girls performed at an extremely high level, while showing on the lanes good temperament when things sometimes went wrong. 

Congrats to Jarrod for his win on the weekend, and while having his total concentration was hard he listened enough to perform at a very high level.

Congrats to Sean for your Silver in singles, your consistency and control was exceptional and was as good a 6 game block as you have ever bowled.

Congrats to the whole boys team for your bronze in teams, overall boys and combined overall points. The performance on the teams day again showed what Queenslanders think about bowling as a team.

Excellent work by the girls team to grab a silver and 3 bronze. Peter and Jaz should be very impressed with the efforts of the team, as well as happy and proud of their performance as Coach and Manager.

I hope to take this group further in the coming years.

Thanks

Don Lindsay.

